
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Friday 10th November 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Kipling 94.3% 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 

94.2% 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 
    

Week ahead 

13th November 
· Odd Socks Day – Anti-

Bullying Week 
17th November 

· Children in Need – Be 
SPOTacular 

 

Year 3 and 4 went on a trip to 
the Pier on Tuesday. We had a 

lovely walk there in the 
sunshine, looking around us at 
how rock and stone is used in 

everyday life.  
When we arrived we went on to 
the Pier to look at the formation 
of the cliffs (from a distance!). 
We learnt that the Alabaster 

from Penarth cliffs was used to 
decorate buildings in Cardiff, 

such as Cardiff Castle and the 
University Buildings. 

Next, we explored the rocks on 
the beach, using all our senses 
(and a rock identification app) to 
decide what type of rocks they 
were. We ended by creating 
natural art using the rocks 

inspired by Andy Goldsworthy.  
It was a wonderful day and all 

the teachers were very proud of 
the behaviour of the children.  

Thank you very much to all the 
parents for their support, it is 
always greatly appreciated. 

Children in Need  
Be SPOTacular 

On Friday 17th November we are 
showing our ‘Spotacular’ support to 

Children in Need by wearing 
something spotty to school.  

If you would like to donate the link 
is below: 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.
uk/donate/ 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Snack money 
Nursery – Year 2 

A healthy snack is provided for your child 
in Foundation Phase at a nominal charge 
of £1 per week – payable each half term.  

This half term = £7.  
Please send money in a named 

envelope to your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you. 

Class Fundraising 
The children have all been 

very busy creating a 
Christmas/Holiday card.  

A copy of their design was 
sent home with them this 
week, with instructions on 

how to purchase items if you 
would like to.  

Please note that the deadline 
for ordering is Friday 17th 

November. 
All orders raise funds for the 

school. 


